
SENIOR CENTER NEWS

Dear Friends,

Ocean City is excited to provide new services and
enhancements to the already exceptional program at
the Howard S. Stainton Senior Center within our
Community Center. Starting on Feb. 1, the City will
assume responsibility for all programs. All existing
meal, fare-free transportation, and other services will
remain the same or be improved.

We have experienced and dedicated new staff
members who are planning to create a fun and relaxing
atmosphere with lots of new programs, classes, clubs,
day trips, special events, educational resources and
more. We're planning to renovate the interior of the
Senior Center, including floors, lighting and furnishings.
We also will have a chef on site to prepare fresh daily
lunches, snacks and refreshments.

Our Community Center is a one-of-a-kind facility and
our seniors are the bedrock of our community. They
deserve only the best. We hope to expand hours and
programs, and look forward to working in partnership
with all Senior Center participants as we move forward.

Warm regards,
Jay A. Gillian
Mayor

A Welcome Message
from Mayor Gillian

Our Daily
Schedule

9:00am-10:00am
Coffee & Morning Snack

10:00am-11:00pm
Morning Stretch

11:30am-12:30pm
Lunch

12:00pm-3:00pm
Tax Prep Assistance

12:30pm-4:00pm
Games & Cards

1:00pm-2:00pm
Afternoon Fitness

(Tuesday & Thursday)

2:00pm
Afternoon Snack

4:00pm
Close
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Connect with us!
To sign up for any of our lunches or activities, or to get more

information, reach out to our team!

seniorcenter@ocnj.us (609) 399-0055

Valentine’s Day
Celebration

Wednesday, February 14th
Join us for a delicious lunch catered by

Mario’s and music from DJ Ken Schaffer
from WIBG! Bingo and games with

lovely prizes too!

Community Event
“Winter Warrior” Festival

Saturday, February 17th
9:00am-3:00pm

Enjoy a mid-winter festival at the Civic Center.
Local merchants, restaurants, and local services  

will help keep those winter blues away!

Holiday Closure

Monday, February 19th
Please note that our Center will be

closed in observance of
Presidents’ Day.

Line Dancing

Tuesday, February 27th
1:00pm

Join us for some line dancing fun with
Edward Fischer from Let’s Ballroom!


